
This week

Message from 'JYS Friends'

Last Saturday we held the JYS circus-themed Summer Fair which
raised an incredible £3007.18 for school!! After a long time in the
planning it was wonderful to see everything come together on the
day! It was a really fantastic afternoon in the sunshine, where the
children were able to enjoy learning a range of different circus
skills, listen to some circus-themed stories, get creative with a
range of arty activities and lots, lots more! There were some great
cake creations and it was lovely to see a snippet of what the
children have been learning in their RnB dance sessions too! The
raffle was extremely popular and some individuals were lucky
enough to win some amazing prizes! Thank you so much to
everyone who donated raffle prizes this year. As always, these
events would not be able to take place without the wonderful
support of the staff, parents, children and wider community. Thank
you to everyone for making the day such a success!
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Thursday 13th July - Whole School Performance of Aladdin

Wednesday 19th July - KS2 Competitive Sports Afternoon

Thursday 20th July - Last day of term

Important Dates Coming Up House Points
Children earn house points
for different things
throughout the week, and
here are the weekly results:

On Tuesday the school had a very different feel with almost all of the Year 6s
out at their new High Schools for the day as part of Transition Day. Meanwhile,
here at JYS, all of our children got to spend the morning with their new teacher
(or teachers) in the classroom that they will be moving into in September. It is
a joy to report how settled the morning was and how happy the children
appeared to be with the teacher they are going to be having in the next
academic year.

Thursday saw us have our end of term discos. We are indebted to DJ Mr Hanna
who gave up his evening (along with all of the teachers and a number of
parents) to make sure that the children were entertained and could dance the
afternoon away! It was good to see that the booking system worked, and we
will continue to use it for future events.
Speaking of future events, please keep everything crossed for our production
of Aladdin next week. Tickets are still available!

Click to book

http://www.ticketsource.co.uk/jys

